
 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 

 
DATE: March 16, 2022 
 

TO:  AUTHORITY MEMBERS & GENERAL PUBLIC 
 

FROM: SUPERINTENDENT GREGORY P. WINSTON 
 
RE:  FY 2022-23 Budget Planning Session 

 

 
 

 
Please be advised that there will be a FY 2022-23 budget planning session on 

Wednesday, March 23rd at 10:00 am in the conference room.  


